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Report on LIT-TREE, the first intra-departmental event of 

Crescent Literarian Hub 

 

The Crescent Literarian Hub of the Department of English of B.S. Abdur Rahman Crescent 

Institute of Science and Technology organized LIT-TREE, the first intra-departmental event of AY 

2023-2024 on November 6, 2023 at BS Block. The event was organized by the final year 

students for the first and second year students. 

Dr. Rathna, Head of the Department of English and Director, CIR, first addressed the students and 

enlightened them on the importance of intra-departmental activities which build knowledge and 

comradery among them. The programme started with a scintillating performance of the iconic scene 

of Julius Caesar’s death. The dramatic rendering of the scene took the audience to the heart of 

ancient Rome pulsating with political intrigue and personal ambition. Then a debate – Echoing 

Echos – was held between the first and second year students on the topic "Does Technology 

Enhance Story Telling?" 'Jumbled key' was the next event in which a quiz format was employed 

where questions and answers were presented with options scrambled in letter arrangement, adding 

an engaging twist to the traditional quiz format. The final event was "Sentence Artisan" A word 

association event and an interactive activity where participants were tasked with linking one word to 

another in a seamless chain. This event fostered quick thinking, creativity, and verbal agility among 

participants.  

The teams actively participated in the event and on the whole it was a joyous experience for the 

students of B.A. English Literature.  


